
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

JL/CO/VISITS/PASTORAL/REWARDS/CINEWORLD         30th June 2022 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

I hope you and your family are all safe and well, and are looking forward to the summer holidays. 
 

I am writing to inform you of a school event on the last day of term, Wednesday 20th July, in recognition of 
the efforts, behaviour and the attitude to learning of students this academic year. 
 

Working in partnership with Warrington Cineworld (Time Square Unit 8, Warrington WA1 2LH), they are able 
to facilitate a school visit between 9am and 12pm on this date. I ask for you to consider the information 
below when determining whether you give permission for your child to attend this event. 
 

Key information: 

- On the day, your child will be asked to meet at the venue and will be dismissed directly from the 

cinema at 12pm, with further information to follow regarding the registration procedures 

- There will be a choice of films, where it is hoped we can meet your child’s preference 

- The price of a ticket is £4.50, which must be paid prior to the day 

- The kiosk for refreshments is not open before 1pm, therefore students may wish to bring their own 

or pre-order refreshments. The cinema recommends a small popcorn and a bottled drink at a special 

price of £4.95 

- School staff will remain with the students for the duration of the event 

- Students who have remaining money from their Free School Meal £100 vouchers can use it to 

purchase a ticket. 
 

Next steps: 

- In order to secure the booking, we need to let the cinema know the number of tickets we require. 

Therefore, please can you complete the slip below and return to your child’s Form Tutor by Tuesday  

5th July 

- Arrangements will made for you to make your payment once final numbers have been collated. 

 
May I take this opportunity to thank you for your support throughout the year and I look forward to 
continuing our work together as we move into the next academic year. 
 

Yours faithfully 

Mr J Leonard  
(Assistant Headteacher)



 

I would like to secure a place for my child and understand that arrangements must be made for my child 

to meet at the cinema, and understand that they will be dismissed at 12pm from the venue (Please tick 

the box confirm). 

 

 

 

 

Please tick your child’s preferred film, having considered age certificates and content of the film.  

 

 

 

 

I would like to pre-order refreshments at a cost of £4.95                   (Please tick the box confirm) 

 

 

Parent/Carer signature: _________________________________ 

 


